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Monday 24th March 2025

Reception Online Safety Meeting

Tuesday 1st April 2.30pm
or

Wednesday 2nd April 9.30am

Venue: Silver Birch Hall

Dear Parents/Carers,

As technology advances at a rapid pace, we understand the challenges of keeping up with the latest 
apps, social media platforms, and online trends that may pose risks to children. It can be difficult to 
monitor their online activities while also allowing them the freedom to explore and learn in a safe 
digital environment.

As part of our ongoing commitment to keeping children safe in an increasingly digital world, we would 
like to invite you to an important meeting on one of the following dates above in the Silver Birch Hall to 
discuss further strategies for online safety.

During this session, we will be sharing key insights from Enfield borough’s ‘Keep Your Child Safe Online’ 
Guidance for Parents and Carers. This will include practical advice on managing your child’s technology 
use, understanding potential online risks, and implementing effective parental controls to ensure a 
safe digital experience. We strongly encourage all Year 5 parents and carers to attend.

Yours sincerely,

Tanya Saunders
Assistant Headteacher


